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September 9, 2011

ﬁgatl)rssclose rail crossing on Highway 549 near

Okoftoks... Motorists are advised that the rail crossing on Highway 549 near Okotoks will be
closed for one day for repairs.

The rail crossing is located on the western edge of the town and the closure will occur from 11
a.m. to 9 p.m. on Sept. 14, weather permitting.

Motorists are advised to use Highway 7 or Highway 2A as alternate routes.

-30-
Media inquiries may be directed to:
Mike Mclntyre Trent Bancarz
Field Support Technologist Communications
Alberta Transportation Alberta Transportation
403-512-9510 780-427-0623

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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